
 

 

 

 

 

Product Phase-Out Notice 
Apacer USB Flash Drive AH350, AH353, AH155 

 
Released date: July 22, 2022 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Apacer executes a product phase out process for AH350, AH353, and AH155 (see below for specific part 
numbers). After a thorough review of our existing product offering we have made the determination to 
discontinue these products in order to provide you with more advanced products while more efficiently 
managing our product portfolio. 
 

Part Number DESCRIPTION 

AP16GAH350B Commercial AH350 USB3.0 PCBA 16GB Black (Bulk Packaging) 

AP32GAH350B Commercial AH350 USB3.0 PCBA 32GB Black (Bulk Packaging) 

AP64GAH350B Commercial AH350 USB3.0 PCBA 64GB Black (Bulk Packaging) 

AP128GAH350B Commercial AH350 USB3.0 PCBA 128GB Black (Bulk Packaging) 

AP8GAH350B-1 Commercial AH350 USB3.0 PCBA 8GB Black (Retail Packaging) 

AP16GAH350B-1 Commercial AH350 USB3.0 PCBA 16GB Black (Retail Packaging) 

AP32GAH350B-1 Commercial AH350 USB3.0 PCBA 32GB Black (Retail Packaging) 

AP64GAH350B-1 Commercial AH350 USB3.0 PCBA 64GB Black (Retail Packaging) 

AP128GAH350B-1 Commercial AH350 USB3.0 PCBA 128GB Black (Retail Packaging) 

AP8GAH353C Commercial AH353 USB3.0 PCBA 8GB Gold (Bulk Packaging) 

AP8GAH155U Commercial AH155 USB3.0 COB 8GB Blue (Bulk Packaging) 

 
 
Apacer’s mission is to continue providing customer with excellent and high quality products. If you have any 
questions or requests to our product, please feel free to contact us at any time. We will offer you our best service 
as you need.  
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Apacer Technology Inc. 

 


